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Subject: EH/719/RL - UKL 13284 - Issue of Supporting documentation via IX, Communication 1 of 3
Dear Colleague,

Changes are proposed to the way in which Adjustment backup files are processed for ADI Adhoc
invoices. These changes lead to the introduction of supporting data for adjustments to be submitted via
the 1X.

Currently this information is sent in .csv format via email to the relevant User. In the interests of minimal

impact to all parties the attached format mirrors the current information provided via email with the
addition of the standard Header and footers. The revised delivery mechanism is proposed to be

implemented on Saturday 29th June 2007.

Following discussions held at the UK-Link Committee meeting held on the 8th March 2007 and

discussions held at the Billing Op Forum on the 7th February 2007 this note provides the further
information as promised.

We send this change out for representation, in particular seeking comments regarding the potential

implementation date with a reduced notice period.

Please send your representations via comments to the e-mail box account: .Box.UKLINK.Manual by the
23rd March 2007.

<<BCD Backup Documentation File _3_.pdf>>
<<OOA Adjustment Documentation File _2_.pdf>>

Richard Loukes
Business Analyst



